
August 10,2015

Governor Nikki Haley
Office of the Governor
P.O. Box 11829
Columbia, SC 29211

Dear Governor Haley:
It is with great pleasure that I inform you that John Mitchell Hanna of Boy Scout Troop
668 from the Coastal Carolina Council has achieved the rank of Eagle Scout. Mitchell
has been in scouts since he was in the first grade and has diligently worked toward
earning every rank. For his Eagle project, Mitchell chose to lead his troop and other
individuals in building benches for his school. These benches have already been used for
outdoor learning purposes as well as for use on the playground. His project is greatly
appreciated by the teachers and has been an attractive addition to the school.

It is my earnest request that you consider sending Mitchell a letter of commendation for
his hard work. Enclosed is a self-addressed stamped envelope for your convenience.
Thank you so much for your consideration and time.

Sincerely,

dLg~
Chuck Boswell
Scoutmaster
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